
HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA 

ABUJA 

 

Exercise Urgent Caution on Email 

Correspondence 

 

The High Commission of India wishes to inform that we have noticed several 

fraudulent email correspondences in which cloned emails of various African and Indian 

authorities/entities/agencies/companies are being used to defraud Nigerian/Indian 

companies to wrongly assume the consent/involvement of such 

authorities/entities/agencies/companies.  

 

2. In view of the above, all Nigerian/Indian nationals or companies are advised to 

be extra vigilant and take all possible measures to verify the genuineness of any tender 

or contract awarded to their companies. Kindly see on the Mission website, 

https://www.hciabuja.gov.in/queries-on-legal-assi.php the list of legal firms and 

Chambers in Nigeria whom you could consult as per your due diligence for establishing 

further accreditation of the Contract/email offers, etc. as Mission can provide only 

information available from open sources. As regards the High Commission of India  we 

operate only a few email IDs which are listed on our website, 

https://www.hciabuja.gov.in/contact-us.php.  
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